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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Poetry 

Next week, the children will be starting some poetry work. Over the course of 

the week, please share and enjoy some poetry. You will find a couple of poems 

in your child’s book bag. Do you or your child have a favourite poem? Perhaps 

they could bring it into school for your child to share with their friends? 

Maths 

Over the next couple of weeks, the children will be consolidating their 

knowledge of the 2s, 5s and 10s times table and related division facts. In your 

child’s book bag please find a 2x table recall fact sheet for your child to 

complete and bring back into school. 

Visit to Moorlands 

We do hope many of you were able to attend the Moorlands Transition 

Evening and found it informative. To continue with our transition work, the 

children will be taking part in a ‘move up’ day on Thursday 4th July. The 

children will be enjoying a full day at Moorlands, taking part in a range of 

activities and becoming more familiar with the school and staff. 

P.E. 

Next week, the children will need to come in their P.E. kits on Monday and 

Thursday. 

Book and a Biscuit 

Just a little reminder that we only have two more weeks of 

‘Book and a Biscuit’. Our final one is Friday 12th July and 

this will be the last day we will be accepting donations for 

the Mustard Seed Project. The Rights Respecting Leaders 

and I are so excited to total up your generous 

contributions!  

Article 28: Every child has the right to an education. 

Kindest regards, 



The Year 2 Team        


